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Thanks, this is good.
 

From: Pioszak, Frances <FPioszak@hernandosheriff.org> 
Sent: Saturday, September 21, 2024 12:30 PM
To: Toni Brady <TBrady@co.hernando.fl.us>
Cc: tstaff@hernandosheriff.org
Subject: Budget FY 2025--request of funds for cybersecurity
 

 
Hi Toni,
 
As we discussed last week, the Sheriff’s Office will have approximately $220,000 of unspent funds
remaining of the $850,000 additional budget FY24 request approved by the Board on 8/27/24.  This
is mainly due to the vendors being unable to deliver the goods or services by September 30, 2024.
 
These funds will be returned to the Board with Excess Fees for FY24 in October 2024. 
 
We are requesting a return of $220,000 in FY25 so we may complete the needed cybersecurity
items.  I will include a copy of this email with the return of Excess Fees as a reminder.
 
Please let me know if you need something more.
 
Thank you,
Frances
 
Frances Pioszak, CPA
Finance Director
Hernando County Sheriff’s Office
P.O. Box 10070
Brooksville, FL  34603-0070
(352) 797-3658
fpioszak@hernandosheriff.org
 


